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Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

NOTICE TO  
MARINERS 

074 (T) of  2024     

Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 15 February 2024 

Area:             Brisbane pilotage area 

Locality: Centenary Bridge, Brisbane River 

Activity: Temporary aids to navigation established

Mariners are advised that: 
 
Piling barge works at the Centenary Bridge will require the relocation of the navigation channel from 
spans 3 and 4 to spans 4 and 5. The relocation will be for a period of approximately 1 to 2 weeks 
commencing Thursday 15 February 2024.  
 
The new navigation channel will be demarcated by port and starboard buoys: 
 
- A port buoy displaying characteristics Fl. R 2.5s, in the approximate position 27°31.646’S, 

152°56.859’E. 
- A starboard buoy displaying characteristics Fl. G 2.5s, in the approximate position 27°31.631’S, 

152°56.869’E. 
- A port buoy displaying characteristics Fl. R 2.5s, in the approximate position 27°31.633’S, 

152°56.747’E. 
- A starboard buoy displaying characteristics Fl. G 2.5s, in the approximate position 27°31.622’S, 

152°56.744’E. 
 
The barge operator will be maintaining a listening watch on VHF Channel 13 and display an all-round 
white light in conjunction with quick flashing yellow lights on the corners between sunset and sunrise 
and during conditions of restricted visibility. 
 
Mariners should navigate with caution when transiting the area. 
 
 
 

Refer to notice: none 
Cancel notice: none 

 
AUS charts affected: none 

 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone: 07 3632 7500  Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Brisbane) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


